
Caroline Hyde 
20 Hatch Close. Chapel Row, Reading RG7 6NZ. Phone: 0118 9714137 
caroline_h_hyde@yahoo.co.uk 
 

Date: 3rd June 2021 
 
Mr Charles Hyde 
Clerk to St Martin-By-Looe Parish Council 
8 Trelawny Road 
Menheniot 
Nr Liskeard 
Cornwall 
PL14 3TS 
 
Re. Internal audit of St Martin-By-Looe Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 2021 
 
Dear Charles, 
I am writing to confirm that I have successfully completed the internal audit for the year ended 31 
March 2021. 
I am pleased to report that I did not find any issues during my review. 
I’ve attached my invoice as discussed. 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
Kind regards, 
 
Caroline 
 
CAROLINE HYDE ACA 
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